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Bureau of Legislative Research  
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Little Rock, AR 72201  

  

Fiscal Impact Statement for SB168  

  

  

To whom it may concern:  

The Arkansas Department of Health (ADH) was requested to provide a fiscal impact statement on  

SB168. The ADH estimates the fiscal impact to be as stated when asked in the House Public Health, 

Welfare, and Labor Committee. The estimated implementation cost for a state examination is 

$10,000.00.  This amount is an estimate only and should not exceed this amount.  This will be the cost 

directly to the department.  

There will be a cost for each individual taking the examination, which will be paid by the individual 

taking the exam. The cost is estimated to be $100.00 per person taking the exam, but it could be less. 

This amount is also an estimate and will be paid by the individual taking the exam.   
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